
Athena M. Roe, B.S., J.D.!
1729 Alamo Avenue!

Colorado Springs, CO 80907!
Email: 1athenaroe@gmail.com!

Cell: (719) 502-0798!!!!
August 20, 2019!!!
RE: Vickie Smith !!
To Whom It May Concern:!!!
It is with tremendous gratitude that I write this letter. I have had the privilege of working 
with Vickie Smith in the capacity of her healing and prayer ministry. After her uplifting 
prayer sessions, one comes to know the power of prayer when, “two or more people 
gather” in the Lord’s name.!!
In this time of monumental upheaval, when many rely on modern/secular temptations, it 
is heartening to know we have prayer, faith,  hope, our church, and individuals like 
Vickie, who strive to assist those of us who understand how necessary it is to pray 
together, even outside of the normal venues.!!
During my “pro life” campaign, Vickie was invaluable at helping me maintain my 
singularity of purpose, by staying focused on God and Jesus Christ. Being the voice of 
the voiceless, can be challenging.!!
Vickie’s work is beautiful, healing, inspirational, and educational. Vickie’s unique 
approach is a much needed, especially for those of us who prefer something a little 
more in depth as an adjunct to our worship. It is no secret, that when we grow razor 
focused on God, the enemy tries eagerly to corrupt. Vickie helps us understand the 
assaults, and prays brilliantly to keep the enemy at bay through the gift of “wisdom.”!!
Yours sincerely,!!!
Athena M. Roe, B.S., J.D.
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